
 

Level 1 Notification 
February 1, 2025 

 

CONTRA COSTA INCIDENT 

*Information Only 

 
The City of Benicia is following an incident involving an explosion and fire at the Martinez 

Refining Company. 

 

Contra Costa County has issued a Public Health Advisory for all of Martinez, parts of Pacheco, 

and Clyde. Currently wind conditions are favorable for Benicia and the incident is not impacting 

the City.  

 

The Benicia Fire Department will continue to monitor the situation and will send alerts if 

conditions change. 

 

For more information, visit www.cchealth.org/hazmat. 

 

https://www.cchealth.org/health-and-safety-information/hazmat-programs

